
GrainCorp Operations Limited 

ABN 52 003 875 401  

Level 20, Tower 2, International Towers 

200 Barangaroo Avenue 

Barangaroo NSW 2000 Australia 

t +61 2 9325 9100 

f +61 2 9325 9180 

graincorp.com.au 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 March 2025 

 

Re: Tropical Cyclone Alfred – GrainCorp Fisherman Islands and Pinkenba Terminals 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

We write to confirm that as a result of the effects of Tropical Cyclone Alfred (“TCA”) and the direction from the 

Brisbane Regional Harbour Master effective from midday 5 March 2025 for ships not to be, or cause to be operated in 

the Brisbane pilot area (“BRHM Direction”), receival and loading operations at GrainCorp’s terminals at Fisherman 

Islands and Pinkenba were suspended on Wednesday 5 March 2025 at around 1pm and 2pm respectively. This will 

remain the case until TCA and its effects pass, the BHRM Direction is revoked, and it is deemed safe to resume these 

operations. 

 

Please note that pursuant the Port Terminal Services Agreement, this is a Force Majeure Event within the meaning of 

clause 9.9 (in particular, and without limitation, under sub-clauses (a) – Acts of God (c) – adverse effects of weather or 

weather related events, and (e) Port Block Out). Accordingly the provisions in clause 9.10 apply in respect of any 

delays.  

 

We will advise further when we are able to resume these operations. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

Andrew Ward 

Head of Buyer Services 


